
 Cedar Hill Independent School District 
 BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 Meeting Date:  April 4, 2022 

 Presented by:  Dr. Gerald Hudson, Superintendent of Schools 

 Subject:  1Vision Media Presentation 

 BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 The District’s need of a new athletic scoreboard in Longhorn Stadium for the past three years, 
 has been a joint effort by the athletic department & administrative team.  We have been actively 
 seeking a solution that was both financially responsible but also give our community and district 
 the best product to showcase all students of CHISD. After several meetings with the finance 
 committee, in the past three years, and several suggestions to find adequate options for 
 recommendation, we are confident that 1Vision is the right partner for the District. 1Vision’s 
 products and services are optimal and will allow us to integrate live events not only athletics, fine 
 arts, media, programs and so much more. 

 Mr. Will Molander, Director of School Relations from 1Vision Media will present. 

 RECOMMENDATION: 
 None 

 BOARD ACTION REQUIRED: 
 None 

 POLICY AUTHORIZATION: 
 None 

 CONTACT PERSON: 
 Melanie Benjamin, Director of Athletics 
 Gilberto Prado, Chief Financial Officer 

 FUNDING SOURCE: 
 None 

 ENCLOSURES: 
 1Vision Media Presentation 


